








The problem is that Rowland has come back to  today to say that a visit is being organised through the French government for the
whole of your Board. Of course that is fine, but the time this will take to organise is, in my view, unhelpful to you, as your report is due in on 31st
October and then to go to the CM on or about 17th November. I also doubt that it would occur to the French authorities to involve the architect,
which would mean that you would miss half the story.
The reason why I am not suggesting taking the whole Board is that  plane can only seat 5 people and it is essential for liaison reasons
that one of them is , as it was his discovery in the first place and he has the local contacts. Therefore, if you are happy to take up my
suggestion, please would you consider just yourself and Ms Alves going? (My reasoning is that she is clearly supportive of you and is a member of
Sam Mezec’s ‘party’,thus potentially getting their support on board inthe forthcoming, PST report, States debate - whenever that happens.)
Yours,

 You may wish to comment on the arbitrary changes to the original plan, like no hydro pool in the new
Westaway House physio Department, or nurses accommodation, as well as this LINAC machine, as examples of gratuitous and damaging
decisions taken apparently without regard to patient care, let alone reducing out year costs, as yet more evidence of compromises made due to the
size of the Gloucester Street site.
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